
Dear 
 
Thank you for your email of 18 April where you requested information about the 
staffing of the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside. 
 
I can confirm that the information that you have requested is held by this office.  
Much of the information is available on our website at www.humberside-pcc.gov.uk 
and I would specifically direct you to our FOI disclosure log where similar questions 
have already been answered http://www.humberside-pcc.gov.uk/Working-for-
you/FOI/FOI-Disclosure-Log.aspx 
 
 
Please find below our response to your questions as follows: 
 

1. How many members of staff there were in the office of Humberside Police Authority 

when you inherited it after the PCC election on 15 November 2012, their job titles 

and total office salary costs 

 

This information has previously been requested from us and is available in the FOI 
disclosure log on our website at http://www.humberside-pcc.gov.uk/Document-
Library/Working-for-You/Transparency/FOI-Requests-and-Responses/12-
response.pdf.  The information is therefore exempt under Section 21 of the Freedom 
of Information Act (FOIA), because the information is accessible to you, as it is 
already in the public domain.   
 

2. How many members of staff you have made redundant if any; their job titles and the 

costs of these redundancies  

 

There have been no redundancies. 
 

3. How many members of staff your office has as at 15 April 2013, their job titles and 

total office salary or contract costs 

 

This information has previously been requested from us and is available in the FOI 
disclosure log on our website at http://www.humberside-pcc.gov.uk/Document-
Library/Working-for-You/Transparency/FOI-Requests-and-Responses/12-
response.pdf.  The information is therefore exempt under Section 21 of the Freedom 
of Information Act (FOIA), because the information is accessible to you, as it is 
already in the public domain.   
 

4. How many members of staff employed by your office previously worked on your 

campaign for election to this post (on a voluntary or paid basis),their job titles, their 

date of entry into paid employment and their salaries or contract costs respectively. 

 

One member of staff, the Deputy Police and Crime Commissioner, worked with the 
Commissioner on his election campaign. Information on his start date and salary is 
available in the FOI disclosure log on our website at http://www.humberside-
pcc.gov.uk/Document-Library/Working-for-You/Transparency/FOI-Requests-and-
Responses/11-response.pdf.  This information is therefore exempt under Section 21 



of the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), because the information is accessible to 
you, as it is already in the public domain.   
 

5. Details of any posts for which your office is currently recruiting; including job title 

and salary.  

 
There are currently no vacancies and no recruitment being undertaken within the 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
I hope you find this information helpful.  If you think that we have not supplied 
information in accordance with our Publication Scheme or under general rights of 
access then you have the right to ask for an internal review.  Any request for an 
internal review should be addressed to: 
 
Kevin Sharp 
Chief Executive 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 
Pacific Exchange 
40 High Street 
Hull 
HU1  1PS 
 
Telephone:  01482 220787 
Fax:  0182 220794 
E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
 
We would aim to complete an internal review within 15 working days. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9  5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Louise Johnson 
 

 

 

 

 


